
Saint Patrick Parish, August 6, 2017  

On behalf of all the children in our kids' Social Justice ministry, Mission 
Kid-Possible, I would like to THANK YOU for your generous support of 
their Lemonade and Bake Sale last weekend.  After learning how hard 
it is for families in Africa to get clean water, the children were deter-
mined to bring some relief to kids their age who have to walk hours 
carrying clean water  back to their families. 
 
When they learned that it costs $1000 to provide a community with 1 
share in a well, they set a goal of raising $1000. With your generous 
support, they raised $1104.87! Thank You for proving to these young 
social justice warriors that kids CAN make justice happen! 
 
Thank you, 
Maryanne 

When I was 

thirsty you gave 

me to drink. 

Matthew 25:35 
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Welcome Welcome Welcome    

    Mrs. Jackie Trottier:   

   Operations Manager                          
   Jackie@mystpatricks.com 

     Ms. Jeanne LeBlanc:   

    Ministry Scheduler 
    Jleblanc@mystpatricks.com  

    Mrs. Shelly Mombourquette:    

   Administrative Assistant 
   Shelly@mystpatricks.com 

    Mrs. Mary Contino:   

    Wedding Coordinator 
    Maryc@mystpatricks.com 

    Mr. Jack Jackson:  

    Cemetery Superintendent:                                       
    Jack@mystpatricks.com 

     Mrs. Marylin Arrigan:  

    Staff Support, Bulletin 
    Marylin@mystpatricks.com 

    Mrs. Maryanne Swartz: 

   Coordinator of Childrenôs Ministries 
   Maryanne@mystpatricks.com 

Rev. Tomasz Borkowski:  

Pastor                            

FrTomasz@mystpatricks.com 

    Deacon Patrick Stewart: 
    Deacon 
    DeaconPat@mystpatricks.com 

Deacon Chris Finan:   

Deacon  
DeaconChris@mystpatricks.com    

   Mr. Kiel Krommer:  

   Music Director 
   Kiel@mystpatricks.com 

Parish Staff  Sacrament of Reconciliation: Confessions are offered every Saturday from    
      3:30 - 4:00 PM in the Church  or by calling the Parish Office for an appointment.  

MASS SCHEDULE: Saturday: 4:30 PM; Sunday 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 5:00 PM ; Monday-Wednesday 8:30 AM 

St. Patrick Parish: óA Faith Community since 1870ó   -    Rectory Phone: 508-234-5656 

Weekend of August 5/6: 

Sat.,  4:30 PM     + Ann & Roger St. Pierre 

                            - by Ed & Janet Zywien 

Sun., 8:00 AM    +  

                            -  

Sun., 10:00 AM  + Eileen Desjardin 

      - by Dick and Aline Desjardin 

Sun., 5:00 PM    + Parishioners of St. Patrick Parish 

                            -   

8:30 AM Daily Mass Intentions  Aug. 7-11: 
 

Monday  + John & Dorothy Harris and  

                                    Mary Hogan Murphy 
                - by their Family 
      

Tuesday  + Alice Boisvert (5th Anniv.) 
                 - by her Family 
 

Wednesday +  
                      -   
 

Thursday - No Mass            

Friday - No Mass 

      

Weekend of August 12/13: 

Sat.,  4:30 PM     + Emile & Louise Zywien 

                            - by Ed & Janet Zywien 

Sun., 8:00 AM    + Ken Gauthier (9th Anniv.) 

                            - by his Family 

Sun., 10:00 AM  +  

      -  

Sun., 5:00 PM    + Sarah Kilby  

                            -  by her Family 

Members of the family requesting the Mass are asked to bring the gifts 
of bread and wine to the altar.  Please make yourselves known to the 

lector and sit near the gifts. 

The Mass book is open for the months of  July-September. If you would 
like to book a mass in memory of a loved one please call the rectory at 

508-234-5656.  

    Mr. Christopher Bilodeau:   

   Worship Leader for Sunday,5:00 PM Mass  
   Chris@mystpatricks.com 

 

-Volunteer Support Staff - 
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Find us on Facebook at St Patricks Parish Whitinsville 

        

LIFE IN THE PARISH 

Office Hours: Monday -Friday 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM 
 

     Rectory Phone:            508-234-5656 
     Rectory Fax:                  508-234-6845  
     Religious Ed. Phone:            508-234-3511 
     Parish Website: www.mystpatricks.com 

FAITH FORMATION 

Are you new to St. Patrick Parish?  
Become a member by going to mystpatricks.com to 
register on-line. Do you have students to register 
for Religious Education?  Go to the Religious Edu-
cation  tab and register on-line, or by the office.                               

stpatsville @stpatricks20 st.patricksparish 

St Patricks Parish Whitinsville Follow us on Social Media! 

RCIA The Rite of Christian Initiation 
of Adults teaches the  history, traditions 
and Sacraments of the Roman Catholic 
Church. Non-Catholics or Catholic 
Adults seeking information about full 
initiation into the Catholic Church, through Baptism, 
Eucharist or Confirmation, should contact Deacon 
Chris Finan at (508) 234-5656.    

  OUR LADY OF THE VALLEY REGIONAL SCHOOL 

71 Mendon Street, Uxbridge, MA 01569 
508-278-5851 

           www.ourladyofthevalleyregional.com 

Prayer Shawl Ministry 
As a parishioner of St. Patrickôs, you can re-

quest a Prayer Shawl for someone whom you 
feel needs comfort by calling or e-mailing Lucille 

at 508.234.2255 or blharper@verizon.net or call Shelly or Jackie 
at the rectory at 508-234-5656 

Sacrament of Matrimony: Couples should contact a Par-
ish Priest as soon as they decide to marry and before any 
other arrangements are made. The Diocesan policy re-

quires a minimum one-year period of preparation.  
 

Sacrament of the Sick & Homebound Visits 
Please inform us when a family member is admitted 
to the hospital. Communion visits to the aged, sick, 
convalescing and homebound are a major concern to 
us. Please call the Rectory at 508-234-5656 to ar-
range these ministerial visits. 

Adoration Continues: Every Wednesday 
3:00-7:00 PM in the Chapel 

Do you have a 1/2 hour or hour to spend before 
the Blessed Sacrament?  Stop in, and say a 
prayer.   You will be glad you did. 

       Music Ministry 
 

Cantor Rehearsal: First and Third Tuesdays  
     7:00-8:30 PM 
Contemporary Music Ensemble Rehearsals:  
Second & Fourth Tuesday 7:00-9:00 PM  
 

New Members are Always Welcome in any Music Ministry.                       

Weekly Prayer Group & Bible Study: 
Wednesday 7:00-8:00 PM    (Center)  

All Are Welcome! 

On-line Registration for 2017/18 is Available.  

Sacrament of Baptism:  For information concerning 
our Parent and Godparent Preparation Program,  
please contact the Parish Office approximately three   
to six months before the child is born. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Confessions are offered 
every Saturday from 3:30 - 4:00 PM in the Church  or 
by calling the Parish Office for an appointment.  

 Upcoming Second Collections:  
August 13: Aid for East & Central Europe 

August 15: Assumption        August 27: Utilities 

Upcoming August Meetings/Events:  

Aug. 7-18: Parish Center & Kitchen Closed for Renovation 
Aug. 9: St. Patrickôs serves at Peace of Bread 
Aug. 12: NO John 21 Community Breakfast Today 
Aug. 13: Welcoming Committee Meeting, 11:30 AM-1 PM 
Aug. 19: YNIA Car Wash, 8:30 AM-1:30 PM, Church  
              Parking Lot 
Aug. 20: Encounter Leaders Meeting, 6-7:30 PM, Center 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION SCHEDULE 
 

Pre school:      Sunday  10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Kindergarten:  Sunday   10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
First Grade:     Sunday   10:00 AM - 11:00 AM 
Grades 2-5:     Sunday     9:00 AM including attending the10:00 
                                                                                   AM Mass 
 

Children are to attend the 10:00 am Mass with their parents/
guardians and take part in the Childrenõs Liturgy of the Word.  
Grades 6, 7 & 8   Monday ï6:45 PM - 8:00 PM 
High School:  Sunday 5:00-7:30 PM  Formal High School Classes 
will take place September-February at varied dates.  Special 
Sessions take place throughout the year check the weekly 
schedule for times.  

  Donôt forget!!! We have a 5:00 PM  
Mass.  You can sleep in on Sunday and 

go to the 5:00 PM Mass  
Sunday evening.  Come and try it.   

mailto:blharper@verizon.net
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STEWARDSHIP/MINISTRIES 

   NAC Food Pantry 508-234-4599 
Open Tuesdays 10:00 AM-12:00 PM 

& Thursdays 1:00-3:00 PM 

Please remember those that are less 
fortunate.  The NAC Food Pantry helps local 
area families, and will accept any nonperishable food in date.  If 
you would like to donate please drop items off in the boxes at 
the entrance of the Church or drop a donation in the basket 
marked for the NAC Food Pantry. 

Is God Calling You?  
Do You Know Someone Who Would 

Like To Learn More About The 
Catholic Faith? Is There Someone 

You Know Who Is Baptized Catholic, 
But Never Received The Sacrament     

Eucharist and Confirmation?  
 

St. Patrickôs RCIA Team is excited to invite you on  
ñA Journey of Faithò. Let us walk with you as you 
discover more about the Catholic Faith and its role in 
our lives. For more information please contact 
Deacon Chris Finan at (508) 234-5656.   

Registration is now open  

for 2017 -2018 for grades preschool 
through gr. 12.    

Go to the Faith Formation page on 
our website to register online. In person 

registration is available in the rectory and in the 
entrance of the church.    

St. Patrick Parish has a thriving Stewardship/
Ministry Program. Check out our website to 
see all the great opportunities to get involved 

in our parish and community! 
www.mystpatricks.com 

Our Garden Continues To Grow! 
Please keep our garden in your prayers.  If 
you would like to help with watering or any 
other part of gardening 
please send Ray Kane 
an e-mail:  

rjkane76@gmail.com 
or call him at 508-341-2240. 

Save the Date:  
September 16th, 2017 
It will be a day filled with fun, food  

and fellowship!   

Family Fest starts at 12:00 noon and will end 
with a Chicken Barbeque After the 4:30 Mass 

 
If you are interested in helping to make this a 
super special event please contact Deacon Pat. 

 

Knights of Columbus, Mumford 
Council #365  

If you are not a member of the Knights 
of Columbus and would like to join us, 
please talk to any Knight or visit 

www.kofc365.org.  

John 21 will be closed on  

August 12 for renovations 

of the kitchen floor.  

EVERYDAY EVANGELIZATION 
               On Monday Evenings, 
August 7 & August 14, from 6:30ð
8:00pm you are invited to come and 
join us for a presentation on Everyday 
Evangelization by PRAE, (Parish 
Renewal and Evangelization), a 

Diocesan sub-committee on Evangelization, to 
explore ways to help the average Catholic to 
become conscious, competent, and comfortable with 
evangelization in their everyday lives. It is geared to 
the individual and does not propose to initiate a new 
group. Many of the techniques are simple and easy 
to adaptðyou may already be doing things without 
thinking about it. Let us offer you some tools to help 
out. We will be meeting in St. Mary Parish Center, 
77 Mendon Street, Uxbridge.  
Hope you can make it. 

Cindy Donati, Kathy Ducey and Sue 

Kelly of Keller Williams Pinnacle Sutton 

office, will be hosting a food drive at 

Walmart Plaza on Saturday August 19, 

2017 from 9-3.   All donations will go to 

the Northbridge Food Pantry.  Stop by and exchange 

a nonperishable food item for a small thank you gift.  


